
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Wednesday, 8 March 2017 5:15 PM 

To: 'Sushma Sharma' 
Cc: 'Sally Taylor'; 'Michael Nguyen (michael.nguyen@amwu.asn.au)' 

Subject: RE: REQUEST FOR AN EXTENSION: BUILDING & CONSTRUCTION MODERN AWARD 

REVIEW SUBMISSION 

 
Dear Ms Sharma,  
 
I refer to your email below dated 7 March 2017.  
 
The Commission has determined to grant the AMWU an extension of time to file its reply materials 
by 5.00pm Friday 17 March 2017. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au  
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is (02) 9308 1812. Please 
update your records accordingly. 
 
From: Sushma Sharma [mailto:sushma.sharma@amwu.asn.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 7 March 2017 9:51 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Sally Taylor 
Subject: REQUEST FOR AN EXTENSION: BUILDING & CONSTRUCTION MODERN AWARD REVIEW 

SUBMISSION 

 
Dear VP Hatcher 
 
AMWU has a Building & Construction Modern Award Review Submission which is due this Friday, 
10/3/17. 
 
The officer working on the submission, Michael Nguyen is on bereavement leave. As a result can you 
please grant us an extension until 20th March 2017 for the submission. 
 
 
 
Thanks and regards 
 
Sushma Sharma  
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
Level 3, 133 Parramatta Road 
Granville, NSW 2142 
Office: +61 2 8868 1500 
Fax: +61 2 9897 9275 
email: sushma.sharma@amwu.asn.au  
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